



Celebration Awards go to children who have been: Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious



Puffins

Good Work Henry Jones. Gold Stars Isabella Bajomee, Oliver Jakeman x2, Jude Jarmy, Lewis Irvine, Henry Jones, Sydney Thorpe and Sophie Richardson.

Silver Badge Jordan Wright, Ethan Evans and Farrah De Lacey. Gold Badge Oliver Jakemn and Jude Jarmy.

Owls

Gold Stars Imogen Buckley x2, Eleanor Smallwood, Benjamin Ashworth, Jude Watchorn and Orla Scott x2. Gold Badge Poppy Jones and Olivia Knowles.

Flamingos

Good Work Fletcher Osborne, Juliet Allison, Florrie Laws and Amelia Mackay. Gold Stars Casey Lewis and Harry Haydon.

Eagles

Good Work Harry Chamberlain, Kai Lewis, Maggie Clarke, Jessica White and Lily Osborne. Gold Stars Sammy Mussa, Isbella McGregor and Julie Johnston. Gold Badge Mia Clarke.

Toucans

Good Work Marley Reynolds, Chloe Hodgson and Maddi Allison. Gold Stars Abram Draper.

Summer Term Welcome back everyone. The Staff and I hope you all enjoyed the Easter break. We have a busy term coming up. Please check the Friday Bulletin, website and notice board to ensure that you do not miss important dates and deadlines.

School Attendance by Class

(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%)

Puffins 96.8% Owls 100% Flamingos 99.4% Eagles 98.1% Toucans 93.5% Whole School Attendance this week is 97.5%

Sunhat and Sun Cream As the warmer weather arrives, the children will need to keep safe in the sun. Please send in a named sunhat for your child. This will be kept in school to ensure protection is available at all times. A named, small tube or bottle of sun cream may also be sent in. Due to time constraints Staff cannot apply sun cream, however the children will be encouraged to apply it themselves when appropriate.

School Activity Clubs Please note, clubs will start next week except the Community Sports Foundation clubs which started on 16th April and 20th April.

Year 6 will be sitting their statutory tests week beginning 14th May. If you have a child in Year 6 please ensure that they arrive at school on time. We could not be prouder of how hard the children have worked this year and all through their time at our school. We have seen them excel in areas that unfortunately are not assessed at the end of Year 6. SATs can be a stressful time and we understand that the children will be feeling unsettled and anxious about them.

Parent Mail coming soon! This will enable you to make on line payments, book appointments etc with the convenience of an App. More details to follow.

Finnbar's Force We will be participating in Finnbar's "May the 4th be with you" day 2018. Finnbar had an aggressive brain tumour and as a result a charity was set up to help families who find themselves facing the difficult journey that diagnosis brings. To help raise funds for them we will be asking the children to dress up for the day as their favourite Star Wars characters and will be asking for a voluntary contribution if they wish to take part.

Easter Egg Raffle Thank you to everyone who donated Easter eggs and bought raffle tickets. A total of £149 was raised.

Dates for your Diary and Reminders

Keep collecting the EDP Sports for School vouchers up until 25^{th} April. Thank you. Monday 7^{th} May - School closed - Bank Holiday 24^{th} April - Year 1 and 2 - swimming

Attachment - Fairy Fair